
MHSA Three Year Program & Expenditure Plan Review 
 

As you know, we have completed a draft of “Three Year Program and Expenditure Plan” of the 

Mental Health Services Act (MHSA/Proposition 63), as required under Welfare and Institutions 

Code Section 5847.  This Plan covers fiscal years 2017-18, 2018-2019, and 2019-2020.   This 

report reflects services and programs that are funded with MHSA dollars; it does not reflect all 

of the services the County or Contractors provide.  

 

The report is required to be posted for 30 days, and has been available since September 18, 2017, 

and was to be available until today, October 18, 2017. Please note: the public review period of 

the MHSA Three Year Program and Expenditure Plan has been extended to November 

12th. 

 

We will proceed with the Public Hearing on October 19, 2017 at 3pm at the Watsonville 

Veterans Memorial building, 215 East Beach Street, Watsonville.   

 

You may provide comments about the draft plan in the following ways: 

            At the Public Hearing, 

By fax: (831) 454-4663,  

By telephone: (831) 763-8203,   

By email to mhsa@co.santa-cruz.ca.us ,  

Or by writing to:  

Santa Cruz County Behavioral Health 

Attention: Alicia Nájera, MHSA Coordinator 

                        1430 Freedom Boulevard 

                        Watsonville, CA  95076 

 

NOTE: The public review period of the MHSA Three Year Program and Expenditure Plan 

has been extended to Nov. 12th. 
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